
What a fun filled half term! We are really
excited to see all the progress made with
the gardens - huge thank you to all the
parents that gave up their time over the
March weekends to help! 
Lots to come in the summer term. I hope
you have a lovely break.    Jess
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MESSAGE FROM THE
CHAIR...

We are posting more regular updates on social media -
please follow us on Instagram, every little helps our

engagement with the local community so asking friends
and family to follow, commenting and sharing is so

appreciated. 

@friends_of_floreat_wandworth

KEEP IN TOUCH

 🌷🌱 GARDENING CLUB🌷🌱
This half term has been all about progressing work to improve and enhance the

gardens, funded by the Wandsworth Grant Fund. 

Beata and Keith from Think Outside have done a fantastic job co-ordinating the effort
and there has been a great turn out of parent volunteers over the 3 weeks including

some that volunteered multiple times so a HUGE thank you to everyone!
Much more to come!

CAKE SALE AUTHOR VISIT FOR WORLD
BOOK DAY

We were pleased to
fund international,

bestselling children’s
author Karen Inglis
for World Book day!

She did some
fantastic sessions
with the children.

Thanks to Nursery parents
for hosting the latest cake

sale - with over £200 raised!
There were some incredible

Easter themed treats
available!

https://www.instagram.com/friends_of_floreat_wandsworth/


SUMMER FAIR
SECOND HAND 

UNIFORM

PIZZA & COOKIE MAKING!
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SUMMER TERM FUN!

Our next second hand uniform sale will be on
Friday 19th April, in the playground at drop off.

We are also excited to announce that in April we’ll
be launching an online shop for all branded

uniform items. 
Save the date for Sunday July 7th (afternoon).

There will be lots of games, inflatables, stalls, food & drink and
fun for all the community in the (hopefully) sunshine!

In order to make this event a success we do need lots of
volunteers from all year groups on the day  - we will reach out to

ask next term. 

If you would like to get involved with organising, please email
fofwevents@gmail.com

ADULT SUMMER SOCIAL
Keep Friday 7th June free for a Garden Party

themed adult social evening!

Lots of fun (and mess) was had making pizza and cookies in our fundraiser with Doughies this term! Congratulations to Alice (Year 1) and
Ralph (R) for their winning photographs! The effort raised £260 for school!



RAFFLE AND AUCTION PRIZES!
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We are busy asking local businesses to donate prizes ready for our annual online auction and summer raffle! If you have any
ideas for prizes, work for a company that may be able to donate or a connection that could get us an exciting prize, please

do email fofwevents@gmail.com. Thank you!

Meanwhile - the below businesses are supporting us with prizes and have upcoming camps and Easter activities that you
may want to consider.. 


